
 

MEDICATIONS 
 

In order to take ​ANY ​medication on the trip, you must have a medical form on file.  This includes 
non-prescription medications such as Tylenol or Dramamine.  The chaperones will be responsible for 
distributing medications to students whose parent is not on the trip.  The student’s chaperone needs 
to be notified if a student needs to take medications.  Parents who are going on the trip may dispense 
medications to their own child.  Remember, however, that if a child needs medicine and the parent 
has to leave the trip for some reason, we will not be able to administer medicine to them unless they 
have a form on file.  Please fill out the form, ​have your doctor sign it​ and return it ASAP but no later 
than April 15, 2019.  Bring the medications to the mandatory meeting on ​Friday, May 3, 2019. 

 

AUTHORIZATION FOR MEDICATION 
 
Minor’s Name:  
 
School:  Buchser Middle School Grade:  
 
I authorize parent chaperones to administer medication to the child listed above according to the 
following instruction from his/her physician.  I understand it is my responsibility to send the medication 
in the original pharmacy container including the child’s name and the doctor’s instructions. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:  
 
TO BE COMPLETED BY PHYSICIAN: 
 
Diagnosis: 
 
Medication, Dosage and Instructions: 
 
 
 
 
Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: Signature of Physician:  

 


